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Docket No. 50-277Q, 5. My_
'

Philadelphia Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. S. L. Daltroff

Vice President
Electric Production

2331 Market Street
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19101

,

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 50-277/78-26
'

This refers to your letter dated flovember 3,1978, in response to our
letter dated October 20, 1978.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions
documented in your letter. These actions will be examined during a
subsequent inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

( |' _ n_

El . Brunner, Chief
Rea tor Operations and fluclear

Support Branch

cc:
W. T. Ullrich, Station Superintendent
Troy B. Conner, Jr., Esquire
Eugene J. Bradley, Esquire
Raymond L. Hovis, Esquire
L'arren Rich, Esquire
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